
No Babysitting Policy 
 

 
The Lodge Preschool and Nursery now operate a no babysitting policy. By operating a no 
babysitting policy we are actively safeguarding our staff and all the children in our care. 
 
Staff members of The Lodge Preschool and Nursery are NOT allowed to babysit enrolled 
children after hours, it crosses from the professional to the personal and could have far 
reaching consequences in terms of safeguarding and confidentiality.  
 
If an employee engages in caring for an enrolled child outside of Nursery hours, that person 
would be in breach of their contract and this could result in disciplinary action. 
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